RECYCLED PAPER

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT

PLANNINNG COMMISSION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the
Planning Commission scheduled to be held at 7:00 PM on July 9™ 2018 at City Hall
Council Chambers, 707 W. Acequia, Visalia is hereby cancelled.
The next regular meeting of the Planning Commission is scheduled to be held at 7:00 PM
on July 23 2018 at City Hall Council Chambers, 707 W. Acequia, Visalia
Dated this 5" day of JULY 2018.

Susan Currier
Recording Secretary of the Planning Commission



